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TOWN OF ASHBURNHAM 

JOINT MEETING 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN, ADVISORY BOARD & CAPITAL PLANNING COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY – OCTOBER 16, 2012 – 6:30 p.m. 

AUDITORIUM – OAKMONT REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 
 

PRESENT:   

 Board of Selectmen  Ed Vitone, Chair and Leo Janssens II, Clerk 

 Advisory Board   Bill Johnson, Chair, Duncan Phyfe and Belden Divito 

 Capital Planning Committee Ed Vitone, Chair, Bill Johnson and Joe Daigle 

Also in attendance Doug Briggs, Town Administrator, Deb Phillips, Town Counsel, 

Jeff Lawrence, Moderator, Linda Ramsdell, Town Clerk and 

Sylvia Turcotte, Assistant to Town Administrator  

 

Ed Vitone called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m.  

 

He stated that the word “pre-demolition” would be taken out of the motion on Article 8, noting that 

having that in the motion presumes that a decision was already made to demolish the building which is 

not the case.  Deb Phillips added that the Moderator could give a quick comment on the status. 

 

Doug Briggs noted that the Board of Selectmen voted on Monday, to recommend the $20,000 request of 

the 250
th
 Celebration Committee under Article 3.  Bill Johnson stated that the Advisory Board did not 

have a quorum so they would not have a recommendation.  

 

A short discussion followed on the 250
th
 Celebration funding. 

 

Vitone stated that they would pass over Articles 9 and 12 and at 6:48 p.m. he adjourned the meeting. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sylvia Turcotte 

Assistant to the Town Administrator 


